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GTN: 288 October 2017 
 
 
 

PRINCE EDWARD ISLAND INTERPROVINCIAL CARRIERS 
 
 

The license issued under the International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) for the 2017 calendar 
year expires on December 31, 2017.  Enclosed is an application form to be used to renew 
your IFTA license for the calendar year 2018. 
 
Please complete and return this application along with the required fee ($25.00 for the 
license and $25.00 for each set of two decals) as soon as possible so that your 2018 IFTA 
license and decals may be issued. 
 
The International Fuel Tax Agreement is in effect in all ten Canadian provinces and all U. S. 
states except Alaska and Hawaii, and the District of Columbia. 
 
Also enclosed is an Authorization to Communicate by Fax and E-mail form.  Completion of 
this form is optional.  When the form is completed and returned, it provides Taxation and 
Property Records with permission to send confidential information via email or fax when 
requested.  There is also a section on the form (Communication with a Representative of 
Your Business) where you can designate a 3rd party (secretary, family member, etc.) as a 
representative of your business who can also receive confidential business information from 
Taxation and Property Records. 
 
 
 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting: 
 
 

Taxation and Property Records Division 
P O Box 1330, Charlottetown, PE   C1A 7N1 

Telephone: 902-368-4070; Fax: 902-368-6164 
Email:  taxandland@gov.pe.ca  Web site: www.princeedwardisland.ca  

 
 
 

This notice is prepared for information purposes only, and should not be considered a substitute for 
the statutes.  Should there be any conflict between the contents of this notice and the statutes, the 
statutes shall prevail. 

 


